
 

 

 

 

 

 

Editorial Statement 

The editorial team of Journal of Portuguese Linguistics is extremely grate-

ful to João Costa and Clara Correia for their editorial work. From this issue 

onwards, they are no longer part of the team at their own request, but we are 

certain that they will stay involved with the Journal in many respects. 

The present issue not only pursues the series of guest-edited thematic 

volumes initiated with Vol. 1-2, but also revives the Book Review and Dis-

sertation Abstracts sections. 

The Journal is sponsored by the Departamento de Linguística Geral e Ro-

mânica of the Universidade de Lisboa and FCT-Fundação para a Ciência e a 

Tecnologia. 
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